## December 2024

#### This month...

This month our learners have been discussing staying safe in the community as well as exploring the importance of sleep, staying safe online, and our mental health.

We've also had a great time getting into the Christmas spirit, with lots of activities, games and baking.

Our maths focuses have allowed learners to develop their knowledge in place value as well as understanding formulas. English has helped us to explore writing from different points of view and distinguish between facts and opinions.

We have continued our fishing expeditions, as well as working on our wellbeing and mindfulness activities. We've also be playing lots of interaction games to build our social awareness and capabilities.

#### Coming up...

We close for Christmas on Friday 20th December and return on Monday 6th January.

### **Attendance**

November attendance: 95%



Keep an eye out for our Spring Open Day.

If you wish to visit in the meantime,

contact us on:

#### **Academix Learning**

Dearne & District Football Club Bolton-Upon-Dearne S63 9EH

acadmixlearning.org info@academixlearning.org

### Wellness

Here at Academix we work hard to support our pupils in prioritising their wellbeing and mental health. We do this by having daily wellness walks, as well as planned wellbeing activities and guided meditation. Although unsure at first, our pupils now thrive in these sessions and are beginning to use taught techniques to regulate independently.

## **Sponsorship**

We have opportunities for local companies to get involved with Academix and really make a difference. Sponsorship allows us to further provide spaces for children who would not previously have been able to access our provision.

Get in touch to find out how you could support the progression of our learners today.

**LD Environmental Solutions** work with Academix Learning to support pupils in need and provide a warm and welcoming environment.





## What's been happening

Here are some photos of the exciting things we've been doing at Academix over the last month...



# **Fishing Experts!**

Thanks to kind donations, we have been able to continue building our fishing expertise at our local pond. We've even managed to teach Miss Harrop a thing or two!

